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Now that the essay contest deadlines have passed and judging is underway at 
the Post, District, and Department levels, you should be thinking about how to 
recognize your students for their achievements. Consider scheduling an 
awards ceremony or luncheon or dinner at your Post or District in early January 
2025. Promote your event, take photos, or invite the press, and send me a 
report with the photos. And plan to attend the Department of Maryland 
Scholarship Awards Ceremony at 1 p.m. on Sunday, January 26, 2025 at 
Wells-McComas VFW Post 2678.   

“Be sure to celebrate and recognize all students, teachers, parents and members who participate in 
and promote these scholarships.” National Scholarship Chairman Dina Hudson. 

District VFW Commanders and District VFW Auxiliary Presidents escort their 
students to the stage during this exciting and memorable ceremony. Who is 
going to win the Department Contest and move on to National? 
 
Voice of Democracy – Patriot’s Pen:  Entries for both essay contests were 
due to the post by October 31, 2024. Entries for both essay contests were 
due to District by November 15, 2024. Entries for both essay contests were 
both are due to Department by December 15. The winners of the Voice of 
Democracy and Patriot’s Pen essay contests will be announced at the 
awards ceremony in January. Good luck to your students!  

 

VFW DEPARTMENT OF MARYLAND AWARDS CEREMONY on Sunday, January 26, 2025 
at VFW POST 2678, 6521 North Point Road, Edgemere, MD 21219.  The ceremony will 
start at 1300.  Be sure to RSVP by January 11, 2025 to 410-752-6474.  See you there! 

 

 



There is still time to donate to the Scholarship Program:     

In order to “Increase the Fund” which is one of National’s four 
goals this year, your auxiliary can send donations to PDP Jackie Kimball, our 
Department of Maryland Treasurer – earmarked “for Scholarships.” Treasurer 
Kimball can accept donations to either DEPARTMENT of MARYLAND or to 
NATIONAL. 

So far, the following posts have donated to the Department of Maryland Scholarships 
Program: In July = 10078, in August = 304 and 341, in September = 350, 6027, 8806, and 
10028. Thank You!! PLEASE CONSIDER SENDING A DONATION TO THE 
SCHOLARSHIPS PROGRAM, EITHER AT THE DEPARTMENT LEVEL OR AT THE NATIONAL 
LEVEL.  YOUR DONATION WILL INCREASE THE AMOUNTS AWARDED TO OUR DESERVING 
STUDENTS! BE SURE TO EARMARK YOUR DONATION FOR DEPARTMENT OR FOR 
NATIONAL. 

Update on this year’s awards: 

1. As I receive a report from an auxiliary, I set aside a special pin 
for that Chairman. These special pins will be distributed at 
Christmas Conference and at Convention. One per auxiliary. As of 
October 16th, I’ve received reports from:  

   District 1  2632 – 20% 
   District 2  7757, 341 – 29% 
   District 3   
   District 4  5246 – 20% 
   District 5  10146, 10028, 8672 – 50% 
   District 6  304, 2462 – 50% 
   District 7  6658, 7472, 8806, 5231, 6918, 467 – 75% 
   District 10  8185, 7687, 6027, 8175 – 100% 
   District 11  10078, 8509 – 50% 
   District 14  6506, 2678 – 50% 
   District 16  194, 8276, 10159  - 75% 
 

 Who’s going to be next? I expect to award 55 pins to our 55 auxiliaries. 
CONGRATULATIONS TO DISTRICT 10 VFW AUXILIARY!  

FIRST DISTRICT TO ACHIEVE 100% in REPORTING! 
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2.  Plus, at convention next year, a $50 cash award will be given to: 
• the auxiliary with the most Voice of Democracy entries 
• the auxiliary with the most Patriot’s Pen entries 
• the auxiliary with the most Young American Creative Patriotic Art 

Contest entries 
• the auxiliary with the most 3-D Art entries 

NB: you must report your post’s total number of entries received for each contest and 
send your report to me by April 15, 2025 in order to be eligible for these cash awards. 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

NEXT CONTESTS, NEXT DEADLINES -  

…Applications for the VFW Auxiliary National Continuing Education 
Scholarship will be accepted until February 15, 2025. 

…Applications for the VFW Auxiliary National Scholarship Young American 
Creative Patriotic Art Contest will be accepted until March 31, 2025. 

…Applications for the VFW Auxiliary National Scholarship 3-Dimensional 
Patriotic Art Contest will be accepted until March 31, 2025. 

    

Please see attached application, entry forms, and score sheets. 
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